#### PAID THROUGH May 2023

Matthew Boedicker Timothy Cruz Cameron Epp Brady Harris Boston Hensley Kevin Jutte Danny Keen Kenneth Long Adam Murray Anthony Strange Samantha Swaney

### PAID THROUGH April 2023

Aaron Clementz Kevin Dicus Camron Earick Brandon Hollman Nicholas Layne Brandon Miller Lester Ricks Evan Saunders Stephan Vanover

#### PAID THROUGH March 2023

Shanon Hauenstein Kyle LeMar Brad Scott

## PAID THROUGH February 2023

Aaron Dillard

## PAID THROUGH January 2022

Henry Hurley Harvey Thornes Anthony Willis



New Insurance cards were sent out to be received by June 1, 2023. If you haven't gotten your new insurance cards yet, call the 4<sup>th</sup> District IBEW Health Fund and ask them to resend them.



# **Training Director's Report**

We have finally worked out the details on the upcoming Instrumentation Class that will be starting late August and run through November. Class will meet 10 nights a month. All spots for the class have been filled. Anyone who applies beyond the first 8 will be put on a waiting list for future classes. Anyone who is still interested should contact me and let me know.

As always, please let me know if you have any ideas or suggestions for classes.

# Congratulations!

President—Kevin Casemier
Vice President—Dylan Wireman
Treasurer—Dane Stose

Recording Secretary—Paul Clemens
Business Manager/Financial Secretary/
Delegate to International Convention—Mike Ruppert
Alternate to International Convention—Thomas Landwehr

## **EXECUTIVE BOARD**

Cameron Cimarolli Meredith Hall
Paul Karges Justan Numbers
Anthony Pohlman

#### **EXAMINING BOARD**

Sam Brown Brent Cavanaugh
Bill Shaffer Chris Stalsberg
Nate Swaney

## The Ole' Guys

The Local 32 Retirees Club met again this June 14th, with only 5 members attending. Topics ranged from how to eliminate gophers, moles and other undesirable pests, to enlightening facts about VA benefits and helpful gardening tips. The highlight of the meeting was the the great snack tray that the Local and Penny provided for our meeting. Each month Penny makes sure we have coffee and a snack at at our meetings. She often straightens out retirement problems and answers any questions we may have about LU 32 issues. We and the Local are very lucky to have Penny as a 'problem solver' for members and retirees. Take some time to say 'Thank You' to Penny the next time you see her, she is a treasure.

See you retirees on July12, at 2:00 PM

Always be who you are, and say what you feel, because people who mind don't matter, and people who matter don't mind. — Dr. Seuss

Florian Smith